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Message from Head teachex. \Welcome back everyone. It is great to return to ‘normal’. We are keeping to our handwashing
and cleaning routines and ensuring the school is as well ventilated as possible. If your child has any symptoms of Covid please do not
send them to school; get a PCR test. It was great to begin whole school assemblies again and Class Lynher have been devising a 'wake
and shake’ routine to begin next week to Mr Blue Sky. As always if you have any concerns we continue to have an open door policy,

please contact us.

Dates For Your Diary

Fri 24th Sept - Mufti Day for British Heart
Foundation (wear red or something with
hearts).

Weds 6th Oct - Yr1 Hearing Screening.
Fri 22nd Oct - Inset Day.

Mon 25th Oct - Fri 29th Oct - Half Term.
Weds 10th Nov - Nasal Flu Imms.

Fri17th Dec- Last day of term.

Wild After School Club

Please see reverse of newsletter for
details about this exciting new after
school club run by the Family Foraging
Kitchen.

Cleaning Job
Enthusiastic cleaning person needed at

Fort Picklecombe. They are looking for
someone to join their small cleaning
team for 12 hours per week split over 3
mornings. The cleaning team is
responsible for keeping ail communal
areas of the Fort clean and tidy. For
more information/to apply please
contact the FPMC office on 01752
822416 or email - office@fpmc.co.uk.

Starting School September 2022
Applications are open to apply fora
place in a reception class for children
born between 1 September 2017 and
31 August 2018. The deadline for
applications is 15th January 2022.
Website and application form -
www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions.

FAO of Jo Ballard’s Music Students
Please note that there will be no music
lessons on Thursday 23rd September.

BREAKFAST & AFTER SCHOOL
CLUB AT
FOURLANESEND
7.45am-8.45am
3:15pm-5:30pm

For more information and to book a
place for your child, please contact the
office.

Places MUST be booked at least 24hrs
inadvance.

School Dinners

Please can all KS2 children pay for school
dinners each week or half-termly in
advance (except those entitled to free
school meals). Dinners cost £2.34 per
day, or if they have a dinner all week, it is
£9.36 as you get 5 meals for the price of
4,

Reminder - children who have just moved
up from Year 2 (Cremyll) to Year 3
(Tamar), now have to pay for school
dinners. If you think you may be entitled to
free school meals, please apply online
(www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolmeals).
Also, if your child is in Reception, Year 1
or Year 2 and you think you would be
eligible for free school meals, regardiess
of the Universal Infant Free School Meals
Scheme, please apply online/ask at the
office as the school receives vital funding
for your children.

Music Lessons

Jo Ballard from Cornwall Music Service
Trust teaches violin, cello and piano
lessons on a Thursday morning. Lessons
are booked online:
www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/
signup. You can speak to Jo on
07432640162,

Gavin Wilson from My Guitar Lessons
Plymouth teaches guitar on a Friday
morning. For more information, ask at the
office or contact Gavin at
mglplymouth@gmail.com or via his
Facebook page.

Class News

Class Lynher - We have started a new
book called The Water Tower and
played Benchball in PE. Inspired by
Van Gogh we made observational
drawings of our hands and fingers. By
Oscar, Dylan & Tirian

Class Tamar - In science, we are
learning about plants and their different
parts and in art we got to do an obser-
vational drawing of the inside of a
pepper, using charcoal! In PE, we
played benchball and in computing we
learnt all about how the internet works.
By Emilie & Logan

Class Cremyll - We have thought
about Greedy Gerty who likes to eat
bigger numbers, not the smaller num-
bers! We have been reading the Word
Collector, it's about a boy called
Jerome who collects words. In science,
we thought about animal habitats and
what we want to learn about animals.
By Ben, James & Max

Class Plym - We have been settling
into our classroom and exploring
outside. We have been reading a book
called The Colour Monster and
coloured in our own monsters to
express how we have been feeling
about starting school. We have also
been practising to write our name. By
Clara & Louie
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